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18th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 6 SATs Information Talk 
 

 
We would like to invite you to attend a virtual SATs information talk on Tuesday 9th January 2024 at 
5:00pm via Google Meet using the following link https://meet.google.com/jmw-xzwi-
arm?hs=122&authuser=0.  
 
The purpose of this evening is to explain to you what SATs are and how the school will prepare 
your child for the tests, including expectations and home learning.  In recent years there have been 
substantial changes to the tests due to changes in the curriculum and the government’s approach 
to assessment.  Therefore, we consider it vital, where possible, that all parents attend. 
 
There will also be information about how you can support your child at home and recommend SATs 
practice books. These can then, if you wish, be ordered and paid for via Reach More Parents at a 
competitive price.  Please note that each order will incur a 50p payment fee (this is per order, not 
per book). There will be an opportunity to look at these books on Wednesday 10th January at 
3:25pm outside Miss Johnston’s classroom. 
  
We feel that the session will be beneficial to all and look forward to seeing you all. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

  

Mrs C Fulstow 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@epsch.co.uk
https://meet.google.com/jmw-xzwi-arm?hs=122&authuser=0
https://meet.google.com/jmw-xzwi-arm?hs=122&authuser=0

